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August 25, 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Students of the Junior Class, 
 
Receiving your Dutchtown High School Class Ring is a special event which should and will be celebrated 
with style! We are planning a ring delivery for the Class of 2024. 
 
Ring orders are being taken NOW to allow time for manufacturing and to allow parents to take 
advantage of a payment plan. 
 
Please review the information below and the ring information your student received during the class 
meeting on August 25, 2022.  
 
ORDER DATES: Thursday, September 15th during lunch and Parent order session 4:00pm-6:00pm 
 Friday, September 16th during lunch 

 Saturday, September 17th  9:00 am – 12:00 noon 
   
DEPOSIT & PAYMENT INFORMATION: 

- $100 deposit required for Ultrium /$200 deposit required for all other metals 
- Discover, MasterCard, and Visa are accepted 

- Interest free payment plan available 

 
BENEFITS OF HERFF JONES CLASS RINGS: 

- Full Lifetime Warranty   -      High School Transfer Policy 

- Free Resizing                 -      Ring Loss Protection  

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
Herff Jones at (770) 921-9022.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 

Mrs. Nicole Shaw 
Principal 


